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Dear Students, Parents and Well-Wishers, 

Greetings! 

At the threshold of another exciting New Year, I am extremely elated to 

see the motivated team of students and teachers of DMA. As you are 

aware, our kids are passing through the fast paced world of intriguing 

communication where life revolves around search engines, social 

websites and mobile applications. It has become essential to create a 

strong support system that binds all the stakeholders of the school to 

yield greater results. Together we shall support the students to walk 

through the turbulent technocratic world with strong belief system; 

where all the ‘evaluation ends and evolution begins!’ 

Beyond the best of scholastic core, we shall also focus on character building and leadership. More opportunities are in store for the 

students to hone their skills through activities, games and sports etc. We have been encouraging our students to take responsibility, 

care and ownership of themselves & the community. We assure that students in DMA can also look forward to a wider range of 

opportunities to stretch themselves beyond classroom through wider participation in programs like career counselling, national and 

international competitions, webinars by eminent scholars and professional luminaries. 

Term 1 CBSE Board examinations have concluded and we are gearing up for the Term 2 Board examinations in near future. We will be 

conducting preparatory Mock Tests for the benefit of our students so that they ready to face the subjective format of these exams. 

With these words, once again I look forward to your wholehearted participation, synergy and partnership in the entire educational 

process. 

With warm regards and best wishes 

Dr (Mrs) RituDewan 

(Principal) 



ONLINE LEARNING 

PLATFORM 
 

Discover and share the joy of reading 

Reading brings joy, inspires minds and creates wonder. 

Reading also touches hearts and widens horizons. Reading 

is also the best way to enhance our knowledge, vocabulary 

and imagination. DMA has provided a unique reading 

portal for the students as well as the parents, which has 

thousands of books for all age groups. The school hopes 

that everyone would be enriched by participating in this 

unique reading and learning program. 

http://exam.modischools.in/guru/world book.html 

In the light of the COVID-19 outbreak and the subsequent directives 

by the State Authorities has led to the closure of schools and is 

obstructing the learning of the students. We understand, the 

massive closures present a daunting challenge for both students and 

parents, so we seek your cooperationin the wake of this pandemic, 

to make this time a productive and happy one for our students. We 

are initiating a process to provide fruitful academic experiences for 

our children and therefore we are again planning to resume online 

teaching from 10th January 2022. We request you to be a part of this 

journey and support us in this endeavour of ours. 

ONLINE CLASSES BEGIN  

 

Special drive for 15-18 year old students 

Caring about people, about life is an act of maturity. In a society marred by fear and uncertainty due to COVID pandemic, DMA 

Modipuram has come forward to assure its students, parents, employees and the members of their families a secured life. 

A mass vaccination drive was organised by DMA in association with the Govt. Health Department advocating the need to get priority 

access to the vaccination, at its campus on 6th, 7th& 24th January 2022. 

Contented parents and staff commended the proactive step taken by the school management in ensuring the safety of its associates, 

their families as a token of community commitment. 

VACCINATION DRIVE IN DMA 

http://exam.modischools.in/guru/world book.html


 

Political democracy cannot last unless there lies at the base of it social democracy. What does social democracy mean? It means a 

way of life which recognizes liberty, equality and fraternity as the principles of life. 

B. R. AMBEDKAR 

Dayawati Modi Academy, Modipuram celebrated the 73rd Republic Day on 26th January, 2022 with immense patriotic fervour and 

zeal. Considering the prevailing COVID-19 situation, the school celebrated the occasion in the presence of respected Principal Dr (Mrs) 

Ritu Dewan, the Vice Principal Mr Kapil Christopher and limited staff members. The celebrations commenced with the unfurling of the 

national flag by honourable Principal, Dr (Mrs) Ritu Dewan. Addressing the august gathering, the Principal expressed pride in the rich 

cultural past of the country. She urged everyone present and the students to work with honesty and dedication for the nation. The 

speech was followed by the rousing chorus of the National Anthem. The program culminated with distribution of sweets. 

Ensuring the safety of the students, a plethora of activities were organised for the students to infuse the spirit of unity, brotherhood 

and patriotism among the students through online platform on this momentous occasion. Nearly all the students took part in the 

different activities envisaged to bring out their creativity in form of Poster making, Speech writing and oratorical skills, Poetry writing 

and recitation, Dancing, Song singing and many more. Beautiful posters in striking colours were prepared by the students reflecting 

their love for the nation and giving a message of brotherhood. The spirit of patriotism was further highlighted in the speeches, poems 

and songs presented by the students of the three wings. 

REPUBLIC DAY CELEBRATION 




